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2015

2015 Health Center and Public 
Housing National Symposium
It is my pleasure to invite you on behalf of 
the National Center for Health in Public 
Housing to the 2015 Health Center and 
Public Housing National Symposium. We 
provide training and technical assistance to 
health center program executives and 
clinicians across the nation. One form of 
training and technical assistance we 
provide is symposiums. The 2015 Health 
Center and Public Housing National 
Symposium is a terrific opportunity for all 
those who work in or with health centers to 
connect. We cordially invite you to join us 
September 28th- 30th at the Westin Hotel 
in Alexandria, VA for our symposium.

This year's symposium theme is "Healthy 
Together: Community Collaborations in 
Healthcare Delivery". The annual 
symposium provides an opportunity for 
health centers, public housing residents, 
housing authorities, and advocates to 
exchange ideas and information on health 
topics related to improving the lives of 
millions of public housing residents and 
low-income individuals. The symposium 
consists of plenary sessions, workshops, 
and plenty of networking opportunities to 
meet new partners. During this two and 
half day event, attendees will examine 
aspects of federal grant compliance, clinic 
management, service delivery, and 
program planning critical to the foundation
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and long-term sustainability of health 
centers. Federal, state, and local agencies, 
non-profit organizations and healthcare 
decision makers will speak about vital 
planning for the future of health centers in 
America.

Please join us as we highlight the 
important contributions health center 
programs have made in communities. 
There is a fee associated with the 
symposium. You can learn more about the 
symposium or register by clicking this link:

https://www.regonline.
com/builder/site/?eventid=1666456

If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact Devon LaPoint at 
703-812-0200. We look forward to seeing 
you in Alexandria, VA in September!
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